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From: Brian <brian.mcgill905@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 9:57 AM
To: Gallagher, June <JGallagher@clarington.net>
Subject: Message to Council for Upcoming meeting re: Rezoning of EP land
 

EXTERNAL

Dear Council Members,
 
This note is to reinforce our extreme disapproval of the Rezoning and EP classification process that
was tabled in March. My brother and I as partners on our fourth generation family farm were
greatly impacted by the proposed changes. We urge Council to follow the lessons learned from East
Gwillimbury and support Councillor Neal with his proposal to a resolution for this matter.
Under the proposed changes our farm was to go from approximately  30% wetland to over 70 % and
the majority of the remaining  land was protected under the Oakridge Moraine. It’s time for
Councillors to support us farmers.
 
Regards
Brian McGill
2375 Concession Rd. 8
Broamnville
 

mailto:JGallagher@clarington.net
mailto:MChambers@clarington.net
http://www.clarington.net/

